
Dear Parent/Carer, 

It was lovely to see so many parents attending the worksharing this week, the afternoon session seemed 

particularly popular. The next opportunity for your child to share their work with you will be next term. 

Tuesday was World Mental Health Day. Our KS2 children discussed how to stay mentally healthy in class 

assemblies. 

A reminder about next week’s Harvest assemblies to be held in the school hall:  

Reception, years 1 and 2—Wednesday 17th October at 9.15am  

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6—Thursday 18th October at 9.15am  

Please go straight to the school hall, no need to sign in on this occasion. 

The PTA Halloween disco is this year being held on Friday 19th October. Please return any tickets forms and 

payment by Wednesday 17th at the latest. Spare forms in the office. 

Please find attached a consultation document which has been sent to us by Prince Henry’s Grammar School 

regarding proposed changes to their admissions policy from September 2020. The consultation period ends on 

the 23rd November. 

We have changed out text message provider. The new system allows us to send text messages to the first 

two people on the contact list, if you do not wish this to happen or would like to be reminded who the first 

two contacts are please ask Mrs Bentley in the office.  

Please find attached details about the parents’ evenings being held on Tuesday 23rd and Wednesday 24th 

October for parents of children in years Reception to 6 between 2.30pm and 6pm. The links to enable you to 

book will be sent out at 4pm on Monday 15th October. Please also see attached information about free 

childcare on those days. 

Yours faithfully,  Mrs E Nayler 
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PTA HALLOWEEN DISCO—Friday 19th October 6-8pm Weston Lane Social Club, spare ticket forms in the office. 

DATE FOR YOUR DIARY—PTA CHRISTMAS FAYRE—Saturday 1st December, details nearer the time 

TERM DATES — School closes for half term on Friday 26th October at 3.30pm 

School re-opens on Monday 5th November  School closes for Christmas on Friday 21st December at 2.00pm 

CROSS COUNTRY NEWS—Next race—Saturday 13th October —good luck to all those involved! 

***We are a nut free school!*** 

No nuts in any snacks or packed lunches please 


